August Newsletter
[bookmark: _GoBack]Welcome back! I am looking forward to having a great 2019-2020 school year. There are some exciting changes happening at Lostant Grade school. I am sure you will like them as much as I do. My schedule has changed slightly for the upcoming year – check out my website.  
The benches are ready to be picked up on October 1st.  This is exciting news. I am looking for a Coke Cap Crew to enter codes during your study hall or free time.  Also, please remember that we are not collecting any caps other than Coke/Powerade.
If you are interested in Student Council, please see the sign-up outside my classroom in the back hallway.
Let’s all have a fantastic year learning and growing and being the best person possible.

Mrs. Haynes
